
             
 

 
 
 
 

REGARDING MEDIA COMMENTS FEBRUARY 24 
 
 

The Parish Council wishes to confirm that the comments made to the press/media by the 
Chairman, Dennis Clark were made in a personal capacity and not the view of the Parish 
Council. 
 
Mr. Clark has made a separate statement as a member of the public which is available on the 
noticeboard. 
 
The Parish Council has now updated the Communications Policy to the effect that no parish 
councillor can make any comments to the press/media without the approval of the Parish 
Council. 
 
Burnham Market Parish Council very much welcomes all visitors, second home owners and local 
residents to enjoy the superb amenities in our village. The parish council is committed to 
ensuring Burnham Market continues to thrive. We have fantastic shops and restaurants which 
the parish council is very supportive of and any feedback that can help enhance village life is 
always appreciated. 
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